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28th September 2022 

 
Dear Mr Caffarey,          
 
Assets of Community Value (ACV) nomination: 
The Bull Inn, High Street, Much Hadham, SG10 6BU 
 
Following your nomination to consider The Bull Inn PH as an Asset of Community Value (ACV), a 
decision-making panel was held and the panel reached the decision that The Bull Inn PH should 
be registered as an ACV.  The reasons for this are as follows: 
 
All the requirements have been satisfied in terms of validating the nomination for consideration 
and the criteria of “Use of the land or building has furthered the social well-being or social 
interests of the local community in the recent past AND it is realistic to consider that it will do so 
again during the next five years” is met. 
 
The panel felt that The Bull Inn PH is an important part of the local community and the evidence 
submitted by the nominees strongly supports the criteria.  It will now be registered as an ACV on 
East Herts Council’s register of ACV’s.  

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Esther Piper 
Interim Policy Officer 
East Herts Council 
esther.piper@eastherts.gov.uk 
 

Brian Caffarey 
Save The Bull Action Group 
Wickham Cottage 
Church Lane 
Much Hadham 
SG10 6DH 
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